
  

 

 

We heard from almost 200 of you through our August open house and survey, and are excited to 

share the results. 

 

Thanks to your participation online and in person, we received feedback about design elements and 

project goals, and gained a better understanding of how people plan on using the bridge. Take a look 

at the open house summary for a more detailed report of the data and results.  
 

  

Stay involved  
 
We’ll be back in touch later this fall about more ways to stay involved in the project. 
 

http://seattle.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6f06248c83858e3793ce10687&id=ea31ad735e&e=d9975f5101


 

More questions? Email or call us! 
 
Northgate Ped/Bike Bridge project team 

NorthgateBridge@seattle.gov 

(206) 615-0925 

www.seattle.gov/transportation/NorthgatePedBridge.htm  
  

 

Our mailing address is: 

Seattle Department of Transportation 

Seattle Municipal Tower 

700 5th Avenue  

Seattle, WA 98104 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 
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